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I Oppose SB243. The current background check system known as Oregon's Firearm 

Instant Check System (FICS), checks potential gun purchasers through the FBI 

nationwide database. This Senate Bill is a waste of taxpayer money and furthermore 

constrains Oregon State Police's already limited resources and staff available to 

complete background checks. The future foresight of this bill would additionally 

create barriers for law abiding citizens to lawfully purchase firearms.  


